
Warm greetings to families, students and school partners.  We hope that you are
staying healthy and hopeful as new school routines take shape.

In a typical year, you might not begin checking for bus delays and cancellations
until November, when the weather begins to shift to wintry conditions.   As this year
is far from typical, with delays anticipated, STEO strongly encourages you to
download our FREE Bus Planner Delays and Cancellations App to ensure that you
receive notifications specific to your child and/or school.  See details below and full
instructions here!  If you have the App already, please take a moment to update
to the latest version.  

STAY CONNECTED
B U S  D E L A Y S  &  C A N C E L L A T I O N S

#Staysafe
#Staytuned

STEO Parent Portal
STEO Twitter @steocancels and @steo_news 
STEO Facebook 

Delay and cancellation information is also available at www.steo.ca and through:

https://www.steo.ca/new-busplanner-app/
https://www.steo.ca/parent-portal/
http://www.steo.ca/

